
 

 

 

   

       ATTENTION 

  ORD MECHANICS 

       THE CRAFT MEETING FOR MARCH 24, 

2020, AT THE ELK GROVE VFW HALL 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  

WE WILL RESCHEDULE AS CONDITIONS 

ALLOW.  

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT LOCAL 781 

REMAINS OPEN AND STAFFED.  

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE 

CONTACT ME. Office: 847-298-9999 

Fraternally,  

 

 

Business Representative 


